

Midnight Sun Family Learning Center

Where the Sun Never Sets on Learning

August 18, 2011

Dates to Remember

Sept. 2 No School – Staff Training Sept. 13-16 MAP Testing Sept. 26 School Pictures

Phone Numbers:

Mr. Dorsey- 373-6774 Mrs. Beesley - 357-6462 Mr. Sidelinger - 376 - 6776 Mrs. Darnell - 357 - 4844 Mrs. MacDonald - 376-6772 Mrs. Olsen - 357-6772 Mrs. Tro. - 357-3733 Mrs. Menzia - 357-6784

School Website: Midnightsunschool.com

August APC Meeting Tonight 6:00 P.M.

Runner's Club

Runner's Club begins
Monday, August 22.
Students will run on
Mondays and Wednesdays
from 3:45 to 4:30.
Students must have a
sports physical on a
District sports physical
form to participate. The
fee to join is \$5.00.
Permission slips are
available in tray by office
window.

-Mrs. MacDonald

Meadow Lakes Bloomers Garden Club

A huge thanks to the Meadow Lakes Bloomers Garden Club for their help in planting and maintaining our garden this summer. A special thanks to Patti Fisher and Bev Marple for all their extra work on this project. Thank you also to our super parents: Beth Aikens and Lieba Putnum for watering and weeding this summer.

The entire school is going to harvest the garden next Wednesday. On Thursday we are going to make Stone Soup to go with our lunches. –Staff

Afterschool Karate Class

Sensai Mike Taylor will be offering traditional Karate-Do classes after school on Thursdays beginning September 8. Watch for details in next week's newsletter on how to sign up for the classes. -Mr. Sidelinger

All School
Fundraiser
The Innisbrook fundraiser
begins tomorrow. Funds
will support classroom
and all-school projects.
See the attached flier on
how you can participate.
Just a friendly reminder:
NO door to door sales.
Please only sell to friends
and family. –Mrs. Tro.

Welcome New Staff
Primary Teacher:
Stacy Beesley
Charter School Assistant:
Lori Taliaferro
Special Education
Teacher: Shelly Menzia
Advisor/Evaluator:
John Weetman

Great Start
A huge thanks to our
volunteer Enrollment
Chair, Wanda Bitler, for
all the phone calls. Thanks
to Mrs. Roach and Mrs.
Brothers for all the extra
hours of setting up and
working through the
registration process.
Thanks to Mrs. Hoppe,
Mrs. Murrin, and Mrs.
Golbeck for your work
with organizing paper
work. –Mrs. Tro,